| Shannon Carter | Director l

ARAPAHOE COUNTY
PROTECT. CONNECT. ENJOY.

May 12, 2015

Clint Waldron

Wheatlands Metropolitan District
General Counsel

2154 E. Commons Avenue Suite #2000
Centennial, CO 80122

Re: 2015 Spring Grant Award Notification for Wheatlands Park Master Plan Planning Grant

Dear Mr. Waldron,

The Arapahoe County Open Space Grant Program is pleased to inform the Wheatlands Metropolitan District
that the Wheatlands Park Master Plan Planning Grant Application has been approved for funding in the amount
of $50,000.

In the next few days you will receive an email containing instructions and next steps to processing the project
award.

We look forward to working with you in making this project a reality!

Sincere

Lindsey Miller

Grants Program Administrator
Arapahoe County Open Spaces
720-874-6724
Imiller@arapahoegov.com
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